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character of the United Nations in~formation establishments throug-hout the
world. Suci ~a survey would provide a realistie basis for future information
budgets of the United Nations.

Essentially, Vi boils down Vo the simple f act tliat we must not only
provide information facilities, but must also ensure that these facilities
are being employed Vo the fullest possible advantage.

The recommendation which we make Vo the Secretary-General ob-
viously involves both the Departnent of Publie Information and the over-
seas Correspondent Centres theinselves. In regard Vo Vhese centres, our
view is that their effectiveness wiIl depend on the extent Vo whisii coverage
is obtained in the countries con-cerned. We have noted that the. Advisory
Committee feit that i certain respects, the original progam was
preniature and that it lias accordingly recommended that the etmtes for
Vhis section ýbe reduced from $855,102 Vo $600,000. We agree with the
Advisory Committee that it woull ha inadvisable Vo open adito
information centres before the needs in each country had been aseraie
and that these information centres should be established, i the is
instance, on a minimum basis and expanded only ini Vhe liglit of pro'ved
needs.

To sum up, Mr. Chairman. the Canadian deleLeation urzes unon the


